
Dean Wholetz 

From D. W. Chapman 

• UNIVERSITY OF IDAHO 

Inter-Office Memorandum 

Wilderness Center 
Subject ---------------------- Date May 8, 1968 

I suggest Maurice Hornocker be appointed to head the Wilderness Center 
Committee as soon as possible, replacing me. We need more action than 
I have provided. 

Maurice should soon prepare a statement of intent as to operations and 
restrictions, to be signed by Pres. Hartung. Granting groups, if any, 
will want to know how we will use the Center. 

D. W. Chapman 

DWC: va 
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